
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 

Sealed proposals will be received at the office of the City Engineer, 795 South Main St., Bountiful, 

Utah or through the U3P Bonfire eProcurement website: https://utah.bonfirehub.com for: 

 

2025 200 E STREET RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

               

Bids will be received until the hour of 2:00 pm Tuesday June 3, 2025 at which time they will be 

opened and read aloud in the office of the City Engineer at 795 South Main St., Bountiful, Utah. 

 

Proposals will be in accordance with drawings and specifications prepared by the City of Bountiful 

Engineering Department. Project documents will be made available via email distribution from the 

Bountiful City Engineering Department and through the U3P Bonfire eProcurement website: 

https://utah.bonfirehub.com 

 

Each bid must be submitted on the form provided as a part of the Contract Documents and shall 

be accompanied by a certified check, cashier's check or bid bond from a surety company, 

acceptable to Bountiful City Council, all made payable to City of Bountiful in an amount equal to 

at least five percent (5%) of the bid.  Said check or bid bond shall be given as a guarantee that the 

bidder will execute the contract in conformity with the form of contract included in the Contract 

Documents, and furnish a performance bond within fifteen (15) days after notification of the award 

of the contract to the successful bidder. 

 

Bountiful reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or any part of any bid or to waive any 

informality in any bid as its best interests may appear.  A decision on the rejection of any or all 

bids or the award of a contract will be made within seven (7) days after the bids are opened. 

  

  

             __ 

LLOYD N. CHENEY 

City Engineer 

 

 

 

 


